
 

 

 

INFORMATION 
Busselton Water 

APPROVAL OF AMENDMENTS TO THE NON-STANDARD AGREEMENT 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved amendments to the Busselton Water 
Board (t/a Busselton Water) non-standard agreement.  The amendments clarify the fact that 
any non-potable water supplied under the agreement is not fit for human consumption and 
does not meet the Australian Drinking Water Guidelines (2004). 
Busselton Water holds a water services operating licence.  The licence allows Busselton 
Water to enter into an agreement with a customer to provide water services that exclude, 
modify or restrict the terms and conditions of the licence if the agreement that is used has 
been approved by the Authority. 
 
The Authority has reviewed the minor amendments proposed by Busselton Water and 
approved these amendments. 
 
A copy of the approval letter and the approved agreement are available on the Authority’s 
website. 
 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Lanie Chopping 
Assistant Director Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
4 August 2011 
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